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August 1 1, 2003 ] T Assistant City Attorneys

Mr. Robert Robmson
3400 South 92" Street
Milwaukee, WI 53227

Re:  Robert Robinson
Claim No. 03-S-314

Dear Mr. Robinson:

This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of $895.00 relating to tow and storage fees
for your 1946 IHC truck that was towed on June 29, 2003 from 3400 South 92™ Street.

Our mvestlgatlon reveals your vehicle was placarded on June 25, 2003 due to a citizen
complaint. On June 25, 2003 the Department of Public Works (DPW) sent you a notice stating
you had 24 hours to move your vehicle or it would be towed. The notice was sent to. your
address on record with the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (DOT), 1721 Tiffany Drive,
Racine, WI. The DPW returned to the location on June 28, 2003 and found the vehicle had not -
been moved and was in the same location. The vehicle was then processed for towing, which
was completed on June 29, 2003. The City of Milwaukee tow lot sent their standard tow letter to
you, the listed owner at the address (on Tiffany Drive in Racine) on record with the DOT.

The tow lot records indicate the tow and storage fees for your vehicle as of August 8, 2003 are
$895.00. The charges shall increase by $20.00 per day until you pick the vehicle up or the tow
lot disposes of it. The tow lot has placed a hold on the vehicle and will not dispose of it until







